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Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::

I would like to express full support of Development Bid B0944 - Inchgarth Road. | wholeheartedly support the development plan bid for residential development on
Inchgarth Rd, and a proposed link road between Nth Deeside Rd. and Inchgarth Rd. and would like this included in the Local Development Plan for the following
reasons. Reduction on traffic on Westerton Rd, Station Rd Pitfodel and Deeview Rd Sth. Provision of cycle and pedestrian wa kways through existing unkempt
area between Deeside Rd and Inchgarth Rd. Provision of affordable housing in Lower Deeside area. The area between Deeside Rd and Inchgarth Rd is unkempt
and frequently is used by fly tippers - it is in an unsightly state which does nothing to enhance the general area. I've been a resident in this area for over 40 years

and would welcome this development which sympathetically enhances the area.
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